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January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our Leavers’ present to our Year 6 children this year will be a visit, funded by school, to attend a performance of 
the Hallé Orchestra at the Victoria Hall. After the performance, we will go to McDonalds in Hanley for lunch 
(details below):  
 

Date: Wednesday 9th July 
 
Venue: Victoria Hall, Hanley 
 
Time: The visit will take place during the school day 
 
Dress: Full school uniform 
 
Lunch:  Please bring a water bottle. Lunch will take place at McDonalds in Hanley.  Children can bring up to £10 to 
pay for their lunch.  Cash needs to be placed in a clearly labelled wallet which will be your child’s responsibility. 

 
Medication: Please ensure your child has their inhaler with them if they usually bring one to school. 
 
Please log onto Parentpay by Friday 3rd May to give consent for your child to attend the event and to travel to and 
from the venue by coach/minibus. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Miss E. Shuker 
Year 6 Teacher 
 

 
 

Sir John Offley CE (VC) Primary School 
Izaak Walton Way • Madeley • Cheshire • CW3 9PJ 

Headteacher: Mrs S Inskip-Ward, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

‘With God all things are possible’ 
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